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Home School 

Agreement 

 

Please read through 

with your child, sign 

and return to the 

class. 

 

 

Link Club Assistant 

Vacancy 

 

Vacancy from 

October 2016.   

If you are 

interested please 

contact the School 

Office. 

 

This Week 
5th Sept – Children 

Return to School 

 

14th Sept – New Intake 

(Sept 2017) Open 

Afternoon 

 

15th Sept – Meet the 

teacher –open class 

3.30pm – 5 pm 

 

16th Sept – Y1 Hearing 

Test 

 

Christian Value Merits Awarded  
Class Name Reason 

EYs  All of Reception For settling into Reception Class 

beautifully this week 

Y1 Millie-May Morris For being such a good friend 

when someone was upset 

Y2 Amelia Garrett Courage overcoming her fears 

when maths work became tricky 

Y3 Hannah Rich For showing responsibility in the 

classroom always being helpful 

and always trying her hardest. 

Y4 Keira Mclarney For showing friendship to 

everyone and being really helpful 

Y5 Lily Kilgallon & Emily Rich For showing great responsibility 

when reporting a health and 

safety incident 

Y6 Ella Payton For being a good friend to 

Reception by helping children at 

lunch time. 

 

Welcome back to school 

You should find topic webs and class letters in school bag.  If not please 

ask the teachers. 

 

New to the Winwick C of E School Team 

- Wendy Swift – Caretaker 

- John Hall – Maintenance 

- Lewis Perrin – Sports Apprentice 

- Elizabeth Bainton – Y4 Teacher 

Christian Value – Friendship 

We thank you for our friends.  Help us to know how to help them when 

they are in trouble. 

Amen. 

School Lunch Money 

 

Lunch is £2.20 per day 

Snack is £2.50 per 

week. 

If you would like your 

child to receive the 

above please send in to 

school via your child and 

class teacher in a named 

envelope.  Thankyou. 
N.b no money will now be 

accepted at School Office 

 

Reception Class 

Well done to the whole class they have settled in 

so well- We are very proud of you! 

Newsletter 

We have provided all parents with a paper copy of our 

Newsletter today however from next week all Newsletters 

will be sent via email.  Please ensure the School Office has 

your email address.  Newsletters can also be found on our 

School Website.  

Parking 

Permission has been 

granted for parents to 

park at the Swan and 

the Leisure Centre at 

pick up and drop off. 

Thank you 


